
months. It is not safe to start later than August 5th from Hrilish Columbia ports

expecting to reach St. Michael's Island and go up the Yukon, and the navigation

is not open until June. During the intervening months this route aflfords a safe,

though somewhat long way of reaching the gold fields.

Since the compilation of this pamphlet, telegrams have been
received from Ottawa stating that the Dominion Government has
made changes in the Mining Regulations under which the Govern-
ment proposes to retain every alternate claim, and to collect royalty

as follows: On the first $500 a week produced, 10 per cent. ; on any
excess of $600 a week, 20 per cent.

Look in our advertising pages for a complete list of Yukon outfit.
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